
 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
HUMAN RIGHTS AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY COMMISSION 

Question No. 168 

Senator Crossin asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2006: 
 
Please provide the Committee a copy of the HREOC report on employment of people with 
disabilities launched in March 2006. 
 
The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

A paper copy of the report has been forwarded to the Committee. 

The report of HREOC's National Inquiry into Employment and Disability is available online at 
http://www.humanrights.gov.au/disability_rights/employment_inquiry/final/toc.htm Additional 
paper copies are also available on request.  
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